
                 09 January 2023 

 
                 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE: PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT POLICY FRAMEWORK ACT 
 

Dear resident of Bergrivier 

Bergrivier Municipality adopted the new Preferential Procurement Policy that will be implemented as from 23 

January 2023 (implementation date of Regulation). 

Changes to the policy is as follows: 

 No more local content requirements; 

 No more sub-contracting on this Policy, but still applicable as required by CIDB. 

 Points will be allocated for the following formal quotations and tenders – with a transaction value 

above R30 000: 

- 5 Points for businesses operating within the jurisdiction of Bergrivier Municipality;  

- 3 Points for businesses operating within the jurisdiction of the West Coast District Municipality; and  

- 2 Points for businesses operating within the jurisdiction of the Western Cape Province. 

 The BBBEE points are still applicable. For example, if your company is a BBBEE level 1 contributor, you 

will earn 10 points. If you reside within the Bergrivier Municipal Area you will earn 10 points. This will 

give you a total of 20 points. 

 

It is very important to keep your BBBEE status up to date and with every tender or formal quotation 

submitted, your business operating address will be verified.  

For any enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the Supply Chain Management Unit (Manager: Supply 

Chain Management and Expenditure, Nelmarie Bothma at 022 913 6065) for assistance. 

Yours sincerely,  

Davy Louw 

DIRECTOR: FINANCIAL SERVICES 


